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Grape Creek/mining
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Reply-To: groomtime@aol.com
To: "tim.cazier@state.co.us" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Dear Mr. Cazier,

The Grape Creek wilderness study area was set aside to be nominated for wilderness status many years ago. It is not
an appropriate place to have a gold mine. I have hiked the area many times and there are not too many places as
special as Grape Creek. This is an ill gotten idea and the local representatives that have backed it do not speak for the
majority of people in Colorado. 
Grape Creek needs protection it does not need to be ruined forever!

Sincerely, Anna Weiland


